
DCE PLACEMENT CELL UPDATE 
 
 

Postponement of Campus Date 
  
DCE/TPO/4633                                                                         10 Nov 2006 

 
 
It is intimated that date of interview for HCL has been postponed to 20 Nov 2006. 
 
 
Students are advised to remain in touch with the undersigned for further information. 
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